
4 March 2024 

  
Dear Bobbi: 
  
Happy March and greetings from the William & Mary Bray School Lab! 
  
We wanted to let you know about some exciting developments happening here at W&M Bray 
School Lab and on-campus. 

Bray School Stories: Seeking Mary & Elisha 

•      Sponsored by W&M Bray School Lab 

•      Monday, March 18, 2024 | 6:00 – 7:00 PM 

•      Zoom 

•      The event is free but registration is required 

  

 

Join the W&M Bray School Lab each month in a new series on Zoom: Bray School Stories: Finding the Bray 
School Students. Led by Elizabeth Drembus of the W&M Bray School Lab, these sessions are a blend of 
research and exploration, aiming to shed light on the past and connect it to the present through descendant-
centered genealogical research. 

In March, Elizabeth will focus on the search for Bray School scholars Mary & Elisha -- and elucidate the 
process of engaging in genealogical work at the same time. 

More information here. 
  
After you register, catch up with our past episodes of Bray School Stories. 
  

W&M Bray School Lab Oral Histories Released 

https://go.wm.edu/PpyBRX
https://events.wm.edu/event/view/wm/356988
https://www.wm.edu/sites/brayschool/research-engagement/events/bray-school-stories.php


 

We’re very proud to announce that the first round of oral histories about the Williamsburg Bray 
School, created by W&M Bray School Lab Oral Historian Tonia Merideth, are now available on 
the W&M Libraries Digital Collection platform. 
  
This first round features oral histories with W&M Professor Emeritus Dr. Terry Meyers, The 
Colonial Williamsburg Foundation actor/interpreter Hope Wright, The Colonial Williamsburg 
Foundation Executive Director of Historical Preservation and Research Matthew Webster, and 
others.  
  
More oral histories will be released in the coming weeks.  

W&M Tack Lecture: A History of African American Theatre & Black 
Theatre at William & Mary 

 

W&M Professor of Theatre and Africana Studies Omiyẹmi (Artisia) Green ’00 will deliver this 
spring’s Tack Lecture, entitled “A History of African American Theatre & Black Theater at 
William & Mary” on Wednesday, March 6 at 7:00 PM in the Glenn Close Theatre of Phi Beta 
Kappa Memorial Hall.  
RSVP for the Tack Lecture. 
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
William & Mary Bray School Lab 

wm.edu/braylab 

wm.edu/scp 

braylab@wm.edu 

https://digital.libraries.wm.edu/williamsburg-bray-school-oral-histories
https://digital.libraries.wm.edu/williamsburg-bray-school-oral-histories
https://news.wm.edu/2024/02/19/tack-lecture-to-explore-history-of-african-american-theatre-black-theater-at-wm/
https://news.wm.edu/2024/02/19/tack-lecture-to-explore-history-of-african-american-theatre-black-theater-at-wm/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Prw8uR1mWECGk6iXuSS418al39mUiStAtwh1GLLcvUJUOTNYMjRVMTVINDZLVFhDRldVOFVXQ09FNy4u
mailto:braylab@wm.edu


  
You are receiving this email because you have previously asked to stay in touch with the William 
& Mary Bray School Lab. If you want to unsubscribe from future communications, reply to this 
email with “Unsubscribe” in the body. 
  
  
  
  


